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The International Dairy Federation News release

NEW IDF CONFERENCE TOLD THAT RESEARCH WILL

UNLOCK HEALTH BENEFITS OF DAIRY PRODUCTS
For further information, please contact 

Marylene Tucci, IDF Communications and Public Affairs Tel: +32 2 706 86 44, Fax : +32 2 733 04 13 E-mail : MTucci@fil-idf.org or

Ramsay Smith at Media House on 0141 226 3700 or 

Visit the event website at http://www.fil-idf.org/DST2005/
Brussels, 23 February 2005- Leading scientists predict that research into dairy products over the next few years will demonstrate increasingly accepted links between dairy products and health benefits.

Scientists will attend the first ever International Dairy Federation Dairy Science and Technology Week in Cambridge next week. Fifteen speakers from the most renowned scientific centres in the world will gather at the main event of the week, the Innovation through Innovation Conference on the 1 and 2 March.

The conference will present a review of how changes in dairy science and technology can result in changes to products. 

Among the subjects delegates will discuss is how benefit-driven research can help to create value-added, health based dairy products.

Dr Ad Juriaanse, keynote speaker and General Manager of the NIZO Food Research Centre in Holland said: "Recent research has shown that specific components in cows' milk, as well as ingredients that are readily added to dairy products, make a significant contribution to an individual's health. It has been shown, for instance, that dairy calcium increases resistance to food borne microorganisms such as E coli; helps to keep the gut wall healthy and slows down dental decay."  

He continued: "This is the kind of research that we need to encourage in order to maintain, and perhaps increase, the market status of dairy products. I expect in the near future to see links between dairy products and reduced risk of some medical conditions. Also, I anticipate positive developments in the links between dairy products and perceived satiety and thus a positive impact of dairy on weight management."

Jim Begg, President of IDF, said: “We are delighted to be supporting innovation in the science and technology sector with the first ever annual conference. It is clear that dairy products have a huge amount to offer on a global scale in relation to health and wellbeing.”

The subjects to be discussed at the conference will include, innovation in hygienic processing, milk powder and fresh dairy products and advances in understanding the science of cheese flavour.

The conference will also be supporting new talent and innovation in dairy science and technology with an open session on Wednesday morning designed to offer younger members in the field the opportunity to provide short presentations to complement the existing programme.

Notes to Editors
The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit http://www.fil-idf.org
The Innovation through Innovation Conference is open to anyone to attend, irrespective of whether they are involved in the work of the IDF or not. Full details regarding tickets, venue, travel, accommodation and facilities are available at http://www.fil-idf.org/DST2005/
